
The NJDPB is pleased to offer this NEW webinar topic 
designed for PERS, TPAF, and PFRS members who are 

interested in Purchase information.

Space is limited and registration is required to attend. 
Please use this link to see available dates/or to reserve your spot: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/3667961308969788683

In this live webinar, we discuss the benefits of purchasing service 
credit and the types of service that may be eligible to be purchased. 
We will explain how a purchase is calculated and review the 
estimate and application process. The session is approximately 40 
minutes long and includes a brief Q&A period.

Members who are unable to attend our live webinar may view a 
recorded version located in our Video Library at their leisure.

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/3667961308969788683
https://www.nj.gov/treasury/pensions/videos.shtml

